
Dear Families,

    Welcome back! I hope you enjoyed a fun and 
relaxing spring break! This week the children and I 
will begin preparing for our Spring Celebration. We 
hope you join us on March 28th. 
     WLPS has been helping the JU Doctoral 
Occupational Therapy (OT) classes by allowing 
them to evaluate and work with our students. The 
children love this playtime with their JU student 
friends! Communication with teachers and parents is 
also an important aspect of this process. If your 
child has participated, we would like to ask you to 
join in a meeting with the JU student, instructor and 
me regarding your child’s evaluation and 
experience. This can be in person or via a video or 
phone conference. Any of which will be invaluable to 
the JU students. I will contact you with the date and 
time of your conferences soon. 

Sincerely,
Michale Dudley

Week of March 18, 2024

Thursday, March 28 
11:45am

Songs and Fingerplays
Numbered Egg Hunt

Egg Hunt

Please send in a 

Hat and  Basket 

for your child to decorate 

for our celebration! They 

do not need to be new. 

You may want to look at 

the dollar stores. You are 

welcome to 

send in their 

basket from a 

prior year.

Bb Walk Wednesday to 
visit the JU Baseball Staff 

and Field

Library Visit Friday

March 29

April 1

We are so 
grateful to our 
partners in the 
OT department 

for a great Spring 
Festival with fun 

and enriching 
activities! 

The children love 
their OT friends!



Fours Snack Menu 
Week of March 18, 2024

Monday Snack Mix and Apple Juice

Tuesday Cream Cheese Crackers and Apple Juice

Wednesday Bunny Biscuits and Apple Juice

Thursday Cheese Toast and Apple Juice

Friday Popcorn and Apple Juice
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